
 
There will be a public hearing on the proposed FY 2020 annual budget for 

Eufaula City Schools at board meetings held on August 20, 2019 at 5:30 and 

September 10, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. at the Superintendent’s Office at 333 State Docks 

Road. 
 

Public attendance at Board meetings is always welcome.  Citizens who would 

like to address the Board regarding the proposed budget must submit a request to 

register in writing or by email to susan.webb@ecsk12.org at least 24 hours before 

the hearing.   
 
The Eufaula City Schools Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, 

or age in its programs and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups.  The 

following persons have been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies: 

 

Mrs. Jan Bowen, 
Special Education Coordinator 
Eufaula City Schools 
333 State Docks Road 
Eufaula, Alabama  36027 
334.687.1100 
Jan.bowen@ecsk12.org  
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